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Comments: I was very disappointed and disturbed to hear about the planned expansion of the Holland Lake

Lodge.  As a Montanan, I strongly urge you to not allow this expansion to occur.  Montana is a beautiful state that

is being taken over by out of state millionaires.  Please do not disturb a beautiful mountain setting by allowing this

plan to go through.   Please preserve this beautiful area for future generations!


